Cedar Landing Fomeownens Ussociation
FM 518

League City, Texas 77573

October 24, 2014

Dear League City Council members,

Cedar Landing is a subdivision located in West League City, with Clear Springs High School as
our neighboring school. Within our subdivision lies Cedar Point Drive, which has been used by
many drivers as a cut through road, as it is a shared entrance to also homeowners of a
neighboring subdivision towards the back of Cedar Landing.

As President of Cedar Landing, | have heard many complaints and concerns regarding the
vehicle traffic on Cedar Point. | heid a specific meeting to address the concerns of the residents
and a petition was sighed by the homeowners who reside on Cedar Point. Their desire for
speed humps on Cedar Point is loud and clear.

As the representative of Cedar Landing, have worked with Mr. Earl Smtih, in securing the
necessary documentation for this request. | have signed consent from the Board of Directors
and from the residents. Please allow us to have Speed Humps to be placed according to
League City Guidelines on Cedar Point Drive.

Cedar Landing HOA, President




Cedar Landing HOU
FM 518
League City, Texas

As the Cedar Landing Board of Directors, we agree upon and
respectfully request speed bumps to be placed on Cedar Point
Drive within the Cedar Landing Subdivision.

We support our homeowners request for speed bumps and ask
for the City of League City to grant us this request.

Sincerely,
Cedar Landing HOA

Board of Directors
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